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One Rail – EA Vote Outcome 

 
Dear Members,  
 
We have been advised that One Rail Traincrew have returned an 87% YES vote for the proposed 
One Rail Australia Central Queensland Coal Operations Enterprise Agreement 2023. 
 
From here, One Rail management and the AFULE will complete the required paperwork for Fair 
Work Australia to certify the new Enterprise Agreement. This may take up to six weeks to go through 
Fair Work, however backpay to November 2023 has been negotiated to be paid upon certification 
and the new lifestyle roster has commenced. 
 
I again wish to thank the One Rail Traincrew bargaining team, especially AFULE representative – 
Jay Carter. Jay’s commitment and hard work was instrumental in negotiating the substantial 
financial and work/life balance conditional uplifts secured for all One Rail QLD Traincrew.  
 
If you have any questions or you would like more details on the above, please contact your state 
office on 3844 9163, email traincrew@afule.org.au or contact your local AFULE representative.  
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Mick McKitrick,  
State Secretary 
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